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Rosemead Joins Fair Housing Foundation Service Area 

 

Long Beach, CA, August 1, 2024: Fair Housing Foundation welcomes the city of Rosemead to the FHF service 

area making Rosemead the 27th city to receive fair housing services. FHF has been providing fair housing 

services to the Orange County and Los Angeles County areas since 1964 and continues to grow and evolve with 

the growing needs of the community.  

Rosemead residents are now able to benefit from resources and services including fair housing violation 

investigations, landlord and tenant counseling on rights and responsibilities, rental counseling services for 

improving financial health, educational workshops and a lot more. All services, resources and events are free 

to all residents with properties within the FHF service area. Thank you to the city of Rosemead for entrusting 

your city to Fair Housing Foundation.  

Rosemead will collaborate with FHF by promoting fair housing services. The city will host free landlord/ tenant 

walk-in clinics, provide FHF with resource tables at key city locations and notify residents of upcoming fair 

housing services and events. Together, FHF and Rosemead will work towards eliminating discrimination in 

housing and promoting equal access to housing choices for everyone. 

 

 

### 

 

The Fair Housing Foundation is a non-profit organization established in 1964 and is dedicated to eliminating 

discrimination in housing and promoting equal access to housing choices for everyone. FHF engages in activities 

including outreach and education, testing and investigation, and counteracting and eliminating discriminatory 

housing practices in both Los Angeles and Orange Counties. The Fair Housing Foundation is a HUD-Certified 

Housing Counseling Agency and also offers Rental Counseling. Please contact Fair Housing Foundation at 1-

800-446-3247 (TTY: 1-800 855-7100) for more information. 
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